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Duration: 0 hours 
Ryan Marcos called regarding ACEH comments on the work plan.  A revised WP did not have to 
be submitted provided that our comments were implemented.  He asked what criteria we would 
use to determine whether additional sampling would be required.  Ryan Marcos indicated that 
they have a historic aerial photograph of the site.  I indicated that they would need to scale their 
locations from known points of reference.  Ryan Marcos objected to the collection of TPH data for 
soil because the TPH data would not be used directly in risk assessment.  I cited the use of 
screening levels and the fact that the TPH data could help confirm that the locations are within a 
tank pit.    
 


